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Welcome to a new school year Second Grade Families! 

Thank you for entrusting me with the awesome privilege of being your 
child’s teacher.  I am very excited to begin another new school year and to be 
in second grade with such a wonderful group of children and teachers.  I am 
so excited to be back at Warwick again this year!

This year is going to be great and guess what WE’VE GOT THIS!  I know 
that you love your child, and I already love them, too!  Your child’s well-being 
will always be at the forefront of my mind.  I will care for them as if they 
are my own.  I have no doubt that our goals are the same – to excite your 
child about learning, provide opportunities and lessons for academic growth, 
and to build on your child’s confidence.  In addition to achieving academic 
excellence, one of my goals is to help them become better equipped to face 
life’s challenges with compassion and kindness. 

Please know that I don’t take my teaching responsibilities lightly.  I will 
work tirelessly to help your child achieve success this school year!  I believe 
that, given the right conditions, every child can excel and succeed.  With your 
help and support, we can provide an optimal learning experience for your child 
this year. 

Today, I am so excited and honored to welcome your child into our 
second-grade classroom!  So much of childhood is spent in the halls of 
education and I know that these formative years are precious and fleeting.  I 
believe it is essential that families and teachers take a team approach in a 
child’s education.  Working closely together and having open lines of 
communication are important in navigating a successful year of academic, 
emotional, and social growth.  Please know that my door is always open, and I 
am just an e-mail away (vmcallister@cbsd.org).

I look forward to collaborating with you as we pave the way to the best 
school year ever!  Please know that my door is always open!  You have my 
support.  Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or 
concerns you may have. 

With kindness and gratitude, 
Victoria McAllister


